
L.A.C.E. Newsletter 

Members of L.A.C.E. receive a 8 page newsletter quarterly. 

The Newsletter is printed in January, April, July, and October. 

Issues usually carried the following columns 

• President’s Message 

• Upcoming Monthly Class information. (Class follows the meeting each Saturday) 

• Upcoming events, demonstrations, etc. 

• Review of the last three months meetings. 

• Articles and reviews written by guest writers. 

• Hints Column (Ways to make Lacing easier, be it bobbin Lace, tatting, storage ideas, or 

techniques suggestions.)  

• At least one to three patterns are included per issue.   

Issues are handed out at the meetings, and then hardcopies are put in the mail as soon after the 

meeting as possible.  PDF copies of the same issues are sent out to members who have emails.  Some 

members have opted out of the hard copy and only receive the email copy. 

 

NOTE:  Issues are not put on our website as an incentive to others to join our guild. 

 

Photo to the left is a sample first page.  Sample to the right is a pattern page which included hints. 


